

Ronald M. Hubbs Papers

## **Copyright Notice:**

This material may be protected by copyright law (U.S. Code, Title 17). Researchers are liable for any infringement. For more information, visit <a href="https://www.mnhs.org/copyright">www.mnhs.org/copyright</a>.



February 17, 1999

Dear Mrs. Hubbs:

Welcome to The Carter Center family. Our success depends on the help of friends like you, and we are glad that you are a part of our efforts.

Your faith in our work is important to us as we address many of the crucial problems facing our world today. In order to stay in touch with you we will personally write from time to time to keep you updated on our projects.

Best wishes,

Rosalynn & Finney Carter

P.S. We hope you enjoy the enclosed information.

Mrs. Margaret Hubbs 689 Wentworth Ave Apt 102 Saint Paul, MN 55118-2704